
We were visited in March by the Army Corps of Engineers vessel “John A. 

B. Dillard, Jr.” an amazing 86’ catamaran that picks up debris that could en-

danger vessels and hinder safe navigation in the waters of San Francisco 

Bay.  They collected the many large pilings we have retrieved over the 

years.  She is named after Major General John Dillard of Corte Madera, Cal-

ifornia, who was killed along with nine other Americans aboard a UH-1 heli-

copter hit by enemy fire in the Vietnam Central Highlands on May 12, 

1970.    

 

They are VERY good with their crane, and can lift massive pieces of wood!  

We are grateful for their service and assistance.  NOTE: For our channel 
markers (ATONS)- we are servicing or replacing all the lights this month. 
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Thanks to the Army Corps of Engineers! 

Photo by M. Hahn 

2017 Tide Tables are here!  



KITE   FESTIVAL  COMING IN JUNE!  

www.SierraPointYC.org  

Quincy Bragg, Commodore 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Dinner:  Saturday,  4-15-17 

 

Weekly Potluck:  Friday evenings, 6 to 11 PM 

 

4-23-17– OPENING DAY 

 

*NO Cruise out scheduled 

 

See the SPYC website for more details 

 

 

Brisbane Marina Kite Festival, Saturday, 6-24-2017 starting at 1 PM.   
 

       The day will include contests: Biggest / Smallest kite, best stunt flying, highest flyer, prettiest, best home-made kite, and 

MORE!          

                                                  

ALL are welcome! 
 

 

 

(Here is Teresa onboard the DILLARD-   PROOF we occasionally allow her to have some fun!) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 

http://www.sierrapointyc.org/

